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Thanks and gratitude 

 

On the occasion of the closing of the 2023/2024 educational 

activities at the level of the Faculty of Law and Political 

Sciences with success and distinction, the Dean of the 

Faculty of Law and Political Sciences P. Taibi Souad, has 

the pleasure of express to all the staff of the faculty, 

including civil servants, professors, employees and 

workers, its heartfelt thanks, appreciation and gratitude 

for their efforts, their sincerity and their great dedication, 

which were crowned by the success of the season university 

2023/2024. 

The Dean of the Faculty 

P. Taibi Souad 


